
June 10, 1974 

Dear Harold, 

Thanks for your letters of 5/5/ xmf and 5/15. my reply to a letter of 
Jim's is enclosed. 

My comments on Entry 20 in my letter 
entry consists of 7 boxes (plus whatever 
I am enclosing pp. 17-18 of those notes, 
the Reporting Service (Ward & Paul). 

There's not much to report from out 

Best, 

,1A-tk 
PLH 

of 5/10 must have been unclear. The 
is withheld); my notes total 23 pages. 
which deal with PC-10, the files on 

here. Take care. 


